
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Walk to School Week 20th May – 24th May 

 
Next week is the national celebration of Walk to School Week. This year's challenge encourages 
children to travel actively to school every day of the week. Meeting various magical beings along the 
way, they will learn about the important reasons to walk or wheel and its benefits for individuals, 
communities and the planet! W are hoping that as many pupils as possible will be able to walk, cycle or 
scoot to school during the week. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What do I need to do as a parent? We would ask, if possible, to encourage your child/children to 

travel actively to school on the week commencing 20th May, helping our school reduce congestion 

and pollution around the school gates. In return, your child will earn special stickers! Walking, 

wheeling, scooting and cycling all count! If you live far away from school and need to drive or take 

public transport, you can park the car or hop off the bus/train ten minutes away and walk the rest of 

the journey. 

For more information please visit: https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/wtsw  

Kind Regards, 

Miss Parvaz  

https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/wtsw

